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Date: 28.07.2023

To,

Mr. Ravi Shukla

Bhiwandi,

Maharashtra

Sub.: Information under RTI Act, 2005-reg.

Ref.:  Your RTI no. WLIOI/R/E/23/00040 dated: 02.07.2023.
Sir,

Please refer to your application cited above under RTI Act, 2005. In this context, the
required information has been received from concerned department and being furnished

below:

Information Sought

Reply of WII

Wil is a revered Government insfitute running on our public money.
Hence, | am writing this.Last month WiII faculty recruitment came out
which also required us to pay some fees. All of a sudden, a list
containing LIST OF ELIGIBLE candidates has been published without
telling us as to why we were rejected. In fact no scope for rectifying any
plausible mistake was given to us. UPSC/NDA/NTA EACH and EVERY
agency that is TRANSPARENT gives timeframe to candidates to rectify
any mistake done while application but WII recruitment seems like a
total sham. It seemed like WII was trying to create a pool of only certain
tailored candidature. Agencies take application fees to check files and
ask candidates for missing documents etc. But, WII took money to do
nothing.IT is hurting us because al new ELIGIBLE RECRUITS will be
feeding off OUR PUBLIC MONEY. We already know how previous
recruitments have occured in WII and it is high time that such internal
preferences are done away with.

My question : WHY was there no time reason given to not eligible
students for their INELIGIBILITY and why was there no time given for
people to rectify mistakes??

The information sought by the applicant as the
reasons for not short-listing the candidates have
been uploaded on the website.

advertisement mentioned that the

applications and incomplete applications will be

process involved physical

In case, you are not satisfied with the aforesaid reply, you may appeal to the
Appellate Authority as per details given below within 30 days from the date of receipt of this

letter.

Registrar
First Appellate Authority & Registrar

Address: Wildlife Institute of India, Chandrabani, Dehradun

Phone No.: 01352646202

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully

[Baljeet Kaur]
CPIO
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